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To whom it may concern: 

Enclosed is a copy of the approved Draft Section 4(f) Evaluation for the South Lawrence 
Trafficway, located in Lawrence, Kansas. We are providing this copy for your review and 
comment. Please submit any comments you may have by January 5,2007, and they will be 
considered in development of the Final Section 4(f) Evaluation. 

A public meeting will be held to display maps and other pertinent information and to gather 
public comments. The meeting will be held in an open house format, allowing interested persons 
to attend at their convenience. No formal presentations will be made. A court reporter will be 
available to accept verbal comments for the official record. Written comments also will be 
accepted. The public meeting will be held on Thursday, December 14,2006 fiom 10:OO a.m. to 
7:00 p.m. at the Kansas Army National Guard Armory, 200 Iowa Street, Lawrence, Kansas. 

The Draft Section 4(f) Evaluation is also available at the Kansas Department of Transportation's 
(KDOT) Project Information Portal located at www.ksdot.org/projects/search.asp and clicking on 
the South Lawrence Trafficway link. Also, the South Lawrence Trafficway Final Environmental 
Impact Statement was released by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers on January 6,2003 and 
copies are available in CD-ROM format by contacting KDOT, Bureau of Design, at 785-296- 
3901 or 1-877-550-5368. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Wendall L. Meyer, Assistant Division 
Administrator, at 785-228-2544. 

Sincerely yours, 

For J. Michael Bowen, P.E. 
Division Administrator 


